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CHUGIAK COMMUNITY COUNCIL
PO Box 671350

Chugiak, AK 99567
chugiakcouncil@gmail.com

February 4,2013

Michelle J Ritter
DOWLHKM
4041 B Street
Anchorage, AK 99503

via email tomritter@dowlhkm.com

Dear Michelle,

Thank you for providing the Chugiak Community Council with an update on the status of
the new Chugiak Volunteer Fire Station 35 at our regular meeting in January.

The participants in the meeting wanted to register their support for the new design and
construction of Fire Station 35. As you recall, we did not have enough Board members
present for a quorum. However, we had a very well-attended meeting in terms of Chugiak
residents, and because your deadline for comment was before our next regular meeting,
the question of support for the project was put to the meeting as a whole. There was
unanimous support of the project. Though this does not constitute an official resolution or
decision on the part of the Council because of the lack of quorum, we hope it will be
helpful in understanding community support for the new fire station.
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